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Dear Sir Arthur;

In reply to your letter of June sixth,

I have heard of Marsh but I have never met him 

nor am I acquainted at first hand with his work.

I cannot therefore really express an opinion about 

him, but if the right people at the School have 

recommended him, I am quite sure that it will be 

all right.

With kind regards,

fours sincerely,
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Sir Arthur ÏÏ.Currie,G.C.M.G..K.G.B. 
McGill University,

Montreal.
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